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Grant Recipient Evaluation Form  

 
Dear Grant Recipient,  

 

As a previous Redlands Festival of Arts Grant recipient we thank you for providing 

quality arts education to our students in Redlands. Through your organization’s efforts, 

culture in the Redlands community is enhanced and the lives of your students are 

enriched.  

As part of the grant process we require recipients complete the following evaluation. This 

provides the RFA Board with information on the success of programs funded in part by 

the RFA Grant. Please complete the questions below and email to 

mastinshepps@gmail.com   On behave of the RFA, I thank you in advance, David 

Schepps (RFA Grant Committee Chair). 

 

1. Please tell us how your organization has used the grant funds provided and what 

were the results. (Please be specific)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. How many students were impacted by the grant program? 

 

 

 

3. Approximately how many hours of arts education were provided? 

 

4. Please provide photos if possible  
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